
 

 

02/09/2023 SOLOS Meeting Minutes 
 
 
Judy Suzenaar brought a couple of brochures about Historic Granville (close to 
Cookeville).  Judy accepted an action from Pat Bolz to check out things to do, costs, 
etc., and report back at our next meeting.  
 
Diane Miller mentioned the Crossville Singles Over 50 group has started hiking and 
their activities, hiking, bowling, etc., can be found on their Facebook page for anyone 
interested. 
 
Pat B requested suggestions for next month’s lunch and dinner venues.  The first lunch 
will be at Fortes and the second at Dublin’s Crossing.  The first dinner will be our St. 
Patrick’s Day themed potluck and the second will be at Beef and Barrel. 
 
Pam Leikert stated the hospital should be starting their hour long walks in March. 
 
David White brought up the following:  next free (donations) concert is 3/9 at 7:00 at 
Stone High School for those interested.  He also mentioned the Renaissance Fair will 
be in April; the Highland Games in May; and Smithville has a jamboree July 4th 
weekend.  Pat B requested David gather info on the concerts in the cavern (cost, dates, 
etc.) and report back to the group next month. 
 
Pam Leikert discussed her trip with a friend to Memphis, Rock City, Rainbow Springs, 
etc.  She also accepted an action from Pat to gather info on Rock City/Rainbow Springs 
as a day or overnight trip and report back to the group. 
 
Diane M mentioned Top Golf in Knoxville has 1/2 price on Tuesdays.  It costs $23/ hr 
(normally $46) to rent a bay; and bay holds approximately 6-8 people. 
 
Meeting adjourned and the group went to dinner. 
 
 


